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Remains of woman found in Neosho County identified 

 
TOPEKA, Kan. – The Kansas Bureau of Investigation (KBI), along with the Neosho County 

Sheriff’s Office, and the Chanute Police Department, have identified the remains of a woman 

who was found last August in a field near Ford Rd. and 50th Rd. in Neosho County. 

 

The remains are those of Marissa M. Craft, who went missing from her home in Chanute, and 

was 39-years-old at the time she disappeared. Craft was last seen Dec. 15, 2017 leaving her 

mobile home with three men in a white, Dodge pickup truck. 

 

The investigation into Craft’s death continues. Anyone with information about the 

circumstances of her disappearance or death is asked to contact the KBI at 1-800-KS-CRIME, 
or the Neosho County Sheriff’s Office at (620) 244-3888. Callers may remain anonymous. 

 

Photos of Marissa Craft are included below.  
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Skeletal remains located in Neosho County 
  

NEOSHO COUNTY – On Monday morning, Aug. 27, the Kansas Bureau of Investigation 

(KBI) assisted the Neosho County Sheriff’s Office with the processing and recovery of human 

skeletal remains located near the intersection of Ford Road and 50th Road in Neosho County, 

Kan. 

 

A farmer who was mowing in the area located the remains. The remains were taken to the 

Shawnee County Coroner’s office for examination. Identification of the remains is pending. 

 

The investigation is being treated as a suspicious death and is currently ongoing. If you have 

any information, please contact the Neosho County Sheriff’s Office or call 1-800-KSCRIME. 

 
No further information will be released at this time.  
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